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Fish auction and show coming

	The Peel Regional Aquarium Club will be hosting the 2016 Fall Aquarium Fish Auction and Show.

It will be Nov. 6 at the Bramalea Lions Hall, at 45 Avondale Blvd (north of Steeles, off Bramalea Road) in Brampton. Doors open

for buyers at 9 a.m. and the auction will start at 10.

Preregistration is required for sellers. They can register by going to http://peelaquariumclub.org
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